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To:   Travis Nguyen   
Date:   September 22, 2021

Subject:   FCC-File.No: 1526-EX-ST-2021
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

I inadvertently included information in the &quot;Why the STA is necessary&quot; section -

Specifically, &ldquo;The proposed CWI testing will be at the AFEMPS and VEMPS facilities at White
Sands Missile Range (WSMR).&rdquo;    

Please disregard this statement  - The testing will take place in Roanoke, VA.


